
DYSON BEASLEY 

Firstly I would like to say a big thank you to the Committee for inviting me to Judge.  I take it as a 
privilege to be asked and I am looking forward to seeing some great runs by some of the best dogs 
and handlers in the country at all levels. 

Me personally I have been in the dog world for almost 20 years now, doing Obedience and Agility 
over that time. I now only dedicate my time to Agility as a Handler and Trainer, I have been judging 
for over 10 years now and still enjoy setting courses and watching people run them. 

We have 9 dogs at home, 8 Border Collies and 1 Papillion, Out of the 9 dogs we have 5 that are 
competing currently. We live on a block of land between in Masterton New Zealand. 

This will be my second time judging in Australia and I love coming over and watching how much the 
handlers and dogs are improving all the time over here. Is also great to catch up with friends and 
meeting new friends after all our sport Agility is social sport with so many great people in it   

I wish everybody the very best of luck over next few days, have fun and enjoy the time with your 
dogs and your friends , thank you again for the Invite and I hope you enjoy my courses   

  

 



 


